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TO “AT5December 2, 2008
The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Karen Randle
Room 400 City Hall

[ am herein reporting on City Council Bill No. 08-0206.
Planned Unit Development — Designation — Sinai Hospital-Levindale

For the purpose of repealing the existing Development Plan for the Sinai Hospital
Planned Unit Development and approving a new Development Plan for the Sinai
Hospital-Levindale Planned Unit Development.

The Department of Transportation has reviewed the new development plan for the Sinai
Hospital-Levindale Planned Unit Development (CC 08-0206). DOT has been working with
the developers to mitigate traffic issues related to the project. We are hopeful that this worthy
development can move forward. At this time, however, we respectfully ask the Committee to
hold the bill until such time as a signed traffic mitigation agreement is executed. We would
also point out to the Committee that the Department of Planning’s bill response concurs with
our position.

: Ms. Angela C. Gibson
Mr. Bill Driscoll
Mr. Jamie Kendrick
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